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Welcome back, hope you all had a good half term break.   
Exciting news! - Miss Harrison got married on her week off and is now Mrs Warburton. 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Freya S, Year 1- Keira T, Year 2- Ethan S, Year 3- Ashlea P, 
Year 4- Leah A, Year 5 – Emily L, Year 6- Ruby H 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Tiana R, Year 1- Gracie-Lee A, Year 2- Tyler C, Year 3- Tee-Jay M, 

Year 4- Dylan R, Year 5 –Jason H, Year 6 – Alex D 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Oliver R, Reception – Alisha F, Year 1- Jessica J, Year 2- Jayden W,  

Year 3- Riley P, Year 4- Ruby C, Year 5 – Lewis L, Year 6- Kyle R 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Dylan C  & Caden P (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Reading and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 
on Friday, 3rd March 9.00am.  

If your child is absent when they are due to collect their award they will be given it at the next 
Celebration. Parents are welcome to attend. 

 

Spelling Bee 
We are having a Spelling Bee competition, the first two rounds have taken place in class.  The top 

spellers from each class will be selected to go forward to the third round and the winners will be 
invited to the final.  The third round will be on Wednesday, 1st March 5.00-6.00pm and the final on 

Wednesday, 8th March 5.00-6.00pm.  Parents/Guardians are invited to attend to support their 
children. 

World Book Day 
We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, 2nd March.  The children can come dressed as a 

character from their favourite book. We are not expecting parents to go out and buy anything, just do 
your best with items you have at home.  There will be small prizes for the most imaginative. 

Home School Value 
Our focus for this half term is Service.  We are sending home a sheet with stories & activities for you 

to work through with your child to compliment the work we are doing in school with them. 

Head Lice 
Some parents have reported that their child has head lice; this means there will be others.  Can you 
please check your child’s hair over the weekend and take the necessary steps.  If you do find any 
eggs or lice you will need to treat the whole family and follow up by combing through on a daily basis 
so you don’t miss any eggs.  Also, please keep long hair tied back as this helps to stop the spread. 

Nuts 
We are a nut free school.   

Please don’t send food that contains any nut products,  
we have children in school that are allergic. 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Service’ 
 

“Serve one another in love.” Galations 5:13 

 
Prayer Request     
Please remember 
in your prayers the 
starving in South 
Sudan due to the 
civil war in their 
country.  



  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Date Event Details 
1.3.17 Spelling Bee Third Round 5.00-6.00pm 

2.3.17 World Book Day  

7.3.17 Y6 Primary Quiz Final 5.45-7.15pm Southlands 

8.3.17 Spelling Bee Final 5.00-6.00pm 

16.3.17 Parents Evening 3.40-7.30pm 

22.3.17 Easter Bingo  

24.3.17 Red Nose Day  

31.3.17 Y1/Y4 Trip to Manchester Airport 
Finish for Easter 

 
Finish at 2.30pm 

18.4.17 School Re-opens  

Attendance 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The attendance percentage for the whole  

w/e 23rd February 2017 is 82.6%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 3 with 90% 

 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep children safe 
when online. This week we are sharing:  

 A Parent’s Guide to Technology - The UK Safer Internet Centre has created this guide to answer 
commonly asked questions and introduce some of the most popular devices used by children, 
highlighting the safety tools available and empowering parents with the knowledge they need to 
support their children to use these technologies safely and responsibly. 
www.saferinternet.org.uk/parent-tech 

Clubs for Spring 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Handball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Tag/Touch Rugby Club, Y2/3 Challenge Club,    
Y2/3 Chatterbooks, Y5 Computer Coding Club 

Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Tag/Touch Rugby Club, Y4/5/6 Circuit Training, Y4/5 
Challenge Club 

Friday – Homework 

Shin Pads must be worn for Football Clubs 
 

Lunchtime Award  
Ashton R, Y1 
Casey E, Y1 
Macey G, Y4 

 

School App 
We have a new school app to 

download to your phone.  In your 
app store search for AllSaints PS 

or if that doesn’t work use our 
postcode PR7 2LR.  If you had 

the old school app that should be 
deleted. 

 

Email Copy of Newsletter 
If you would like to receive an Email copy of the weekly newsletter you can sign up 
using the on-line form on the school website.  This will help the environment and reduce 
the printing costs incurred by school. 

School Car Park 
Please do not use the school car park to drop off or pick up your 

child at any time. 
 


